
We say no to beef imports.  Local Beef is an integral part of our family healthy eating plan. 
The Australian Beef Industry is vital to our local economy. 
Australia has the best produce in the world.  This is because of the ‘best farming’ practise of 
our Aussie producers. 
 The import of beef would undermine our farmers, their health and their farm, 
our beef industry, our country towns and communities  and thus will further erode our 
Australian economy. 
 We  would see the importation of beef as a treacherous act. 
Our health system is overloaded. 
 The health of farmers is already a hot issue.  Fact speak! 
 
From L & J Wallace Grenfell NSW 
  




